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14 March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Parent Update 

 
Staffing Update 
 
Mrs Curzon-Tapner will be returning from maternity leave for the final week of term 4. She will be working 
3 days each week in Year 1 and, after Easter, will be job sharing with Mrs Freiman.  We are sorry to be 
saying goodbye to Miss Dovey in the final week of term and are appreciative of all she has done for our 
children since September. Good luck with your new role Miss Dovey. 
 
Comic Relief – 21 March 
 
On 21 March, we will be fundraising for Comic Relief. The children are invited to wear their own clothes 
and bring in a donation for the charity. On Tuesday 18 March, all children will be offered red nosed themed 
tuck free of charge – thank you Mrs Carpenter. 
 
Safeguarding  
 
Just a couple of gentle reminders… Children should not be playing on the school play equipment at the end 
of the school day as our insurance is only valid when staff are supervising the children.  Also, the weather is 
quite cold again at the moment, so please make sure the children bring a named coat to school. Thank you. 
 
Visitor 
 
Year 4 had a visit from Jonathan Pugh, cartoonist for the Daily Mail, yesterday. They had a great time 
learning about the process he goes through to create cartoons; they then drew their own. We are very 
grateful to Jonathan for taking time out of his busy schedule to visit, and to the parent who facilitated the 
visit.  

 
Mini Marathon 
 
Key Stage 2 families should have received a letter about the Mini Marathon which will take place on 
Saturday 17 May for anyone who wants to enter. It is always a fun, well attended event and we look 
forward to lots of participants representing St. Andrew’s. 
 

http://www.st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk/


   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 

 

 
FOSA 
 
There will be a FOSA tuck shop and pre-loved uniform sale on last day on term 4 (4 April). Remember that 
tickets for the circus are still available at a reduced rate until the end of March – don’t miss out on the Early 
Bird offer!  
 

 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend 
 
Sincerely 
 
Jo Fernie 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


